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Preparation Helps Prevent Workplace Violence
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Writing for Construction News, Art Lambert points out that employers can be held liable for violence

at or related to the workplace if it has failed to take steps to prevent or respond appropriately to

workplace violence. He explains common employer errors and recommends actions employers

should take to protect their employees and their businesses.

To read the full article, visit Construction News.
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